
Water main break shuts down
Northbound Fairview Street
Northbound Fairview Road (Baker Street to McCormick) is closed
due to a Mesa Water District (MWD) water main break.

Northbound traffic will be detouring at Baker Street.

The Bismark Way neighborhood will be affected by the water
main shut down.

Public Services is working with Mesa Water District on the
road  closure,  signal  timing  and   traffic  control  and
coordination.

Our Engineering Division will be assessing the road condition
and determining the extent of the damage.

 The duration of the closure has not been determined at this
time.  
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